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May 6,2004
Ms.Angelina S.HOward

Executive Vice President

Nuclear Energy lnstitute

1776 1 street,NWt Suite 400,

Washington,DC 20006‐ 3708

U.S.A.

Dear Ms.HOward,

In the 37th」 AIF Annual Conference held in TOkyO last mOnth,Mr.

Charles Dugger, Vice President Of your institute made a splendid

presentation, which not Ottly enlightened but alsO encOuraged us very

much.I would like tO express my sincere gratitude to hiln here. He alsO

spared the tilne to talk with the Japanese persons cOncerned at that

occasion.As for ine,it was a great pleasure to have a discussiOn、 ァith hiln,

through which l realized again that yOur cOuntry have a fundamental

background over which ratiOnal regulatiOn will obtain the sOcial

confidence,which」 apan dOes nOt have almOst at all.

As you have already got the information, Mr. Nobuo lshizuka,

Director and Secretary General of our fOrum is going to participate in the

discussion on Fridatt May 14 on behalf Of me.Please kindly give support tO

hiln.

I received a wonderful gift froln you through Mr.Dugger.It is really a

“high‐ tech"product. I put it on my desk. I am 100king at it,feeling this

planet's responsibility to the future.

Please give my best regards tO Mr.」 Oe cOlvin,President and CEO of

your institute.

I hope you will give Ms. Kaoru Kikuyama Of 」AIF further
encouragement as before.

Executive 17ice Chairman


